
  
 LEGAL NOTICE 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Gulfport will accept sealed bids for approximately 130 each 

semi-rugged laptops that are Mil-STD-810-G certified for the Police Department.  Bids will be 

received on May 12, 2014, 10:00 am local time at the Office of Procurement, 1410 24
th

 Avenue, 

Gulfport, MS  39501.   

 

Specifications may be obtained from the Procurement Office, 1410 24
th
 Avenue, Hardy Bldg., Gulfport 

MS 39501 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.   

 

The owner is NOT responsible for bids which are mailed to the wrong address or which arrive in 

the mail after the designated bid opening time.  Bids may be delivered in person to the Owner’s 

office prior to the bid opening at the time, date and location listed above. 

 

The City of Gulfport reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals and to waive 

technicalities if deemed to be in the best interest of the City of Gulfport. However the successful 

bidder must adhere to the Owner’s policy concerning non-discrimination without regard to race, 

creed, color, age, sex, national origin or handicap.  Bid will be awarded to the lowest and best bid 

submitted. 

 

Ad Dates: 04-11-2014 

  04-18-2014 

 

 

Send Invoice & Proof of Publication to: Connie Debenport    

      Purchasing Manager    

      City of Gulfport     

      P. O. Box 1780     

      Gulfport, MS   39502-1780   


